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The Lebanon Outing Club at Storrs Hill Ski Area is pleased to announce they will be expanding their Ski Jumping 

program and opportunities. 

 

The Lebanon Outing Club at Storrs Hill Ski Area has much to offer the citizens of the Upper Valley, ranging from First 

Timers all the way up to Racers and Jumpers. At this point and time I would like to write regarding the Jumping aspect of 

Storrs Hill Ski Area.  

 

Ski Jumping played a huge part in the birth of the Lebanon Outing Club, and since its birth, ski jumping at Storrs Hill Ski 

Area has had many changes. 

 

Our Ski Jumping program is growing and is bringing great attention from athletes and spectators. Currently the Lebanon 

Outing Club has 3 key jumps to offer the Upper Valley and New England.  Beginners can start on our in-ground 10 meter 

jump, and move to our 25 meter, and graduate to our 50 meter ski jump with proper training.  

 

The Lebanon Outing Club has been fortunate to have the snow making ability to keep the jumps alive throughout the 

winter season.  Over the last year we have reviewed the costs, expenses and volunteer hours used to prepare the jumps for 

training and competition.  The Lebanon Outing Club is pleased to announce the purchase of Stainless Steel Tracks for 

both our 25 meter and our 50 meter ski jumps.  

 

Stainless Steel Tracks will play a huge role for the jumping program at the Lebanon Outing Club as well as other ski 

jumping teams. There are many benefits to these upgrades, including but not limited to: training for our youth jumpers; 

the jump will be ready at any given point as there will no longer be a need to make snow on the jump trestle; the in-line 

for the jumpers to ski in will be a perfect track; and finally, this will make the Lebanon Outing Club one step closer to 

becoming a year round ski jumping facility.  

 

The Lebanon Outing Club has formed a team of dedicated members, coaches, architects, and other crucial laborers to 

insure the new steel tracks are installed properly. 

 

If you have questions, please email Cory Grant at contactus@skistorrshill.com. We are happy to address any thoughts or 

concerns you may have about this upgrade. This was made possible by many generous donations. If you would like to 

donate to this project please email Cory Grant at the above address.  

 


